From: Claire Scriven

Date: Wednesday, 27 June 2018 at 12:25

To: David Keay

Cc: Brian Banks

Subject: FW: B2244 Junction Road Bodiam 40mph Speed Limit Advertisement

Good Morning David,

| hope this finds you well? | am pleased to confirm that the consultation in respect to the above
has now closed and no objections have been received.

In accordance with ‘The Local Authorities' Traffic Orders (Procedure) (England and Wales)
Regulations 1996’ you may now proceed with installation of the signs and lines associated with
this order to support enforcement of the limit, (providing use of contractors holding the necessar
insurances to work on the highway and informing our Highways Network Team _yto
arrange for booking of road space/ suitable health and safety measures to be put in place etc). |
would also draw your attention to the advice in my previous email below in regards to timing of
these works and expiry of this order.

Please inform me when the works are complete to enable me to instruct our legal team to seal the
order, (I have advised it is likely that this is unlikely to be for several months due to the delay on
construction to facilitate the nesting season).

If you have any further queries please let me know. You may receive my out of office response but

rest assured that at present | am monitoring my inbox regularly, although | would advise that when
you email to confirm the signs are in place please cc b to ensure

that this important message is seen.

Kind Regards

Claire Scriven

Principal Road Safety Engineer
Road Safety Team

Communities, Economy & Transport

East Sussex
Lounty '-"l. g
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